
Safety Committee Meeting 
Wednesday, March 31, 2021 
4:30 pm- Zoom

Guests:  Jordan Edwards, Russ Edwards and Cindy Collins  
 
Candace Miller called the meeting to order at 4:32 p.m. 
 
Candace reviewed the Safety Committee Agenda.  The expectations of the committee are 
reviewed at the beginning of the school year and again at the end of the school year. The 
committee meets three times per school year; October, January; and March. All members are 
encouraged to attend all meetings. Members are encouraged to communicate back to thnfcuniThe sessions are recorded and available online. Cindy just 

produced the third training session and will send it out next week. Cindy has also done one 
training session with the Special Ed Department.  
 
The Committee asked to see data collected from claims. Jordan Edwards will share that with the 
Committee later in the meeting. Data will be displayed by location; elementary schools, middle 
schools, and high schools. This can be shared within the feeder schools.  
 
Facility safety inspections need to be conducted during the month of April district- wide. This 
helps identify the hazards within each facility, and departments. Inspections can be done by 
Supervisors, Principals, Directors, Head Custodians, Assistant Principals or a combination of 
staff, as a team effort for safety. Any issues found need to be reported so they can be addressed 
by entering a Facilities Management ticket online or by utilizing funds from the campus or 
departmental budget. 
 
Candace reported there were a f



The March Safety Incentive ends tonight at midnight. There are 66 entries as of today. Six 
winners will be awarded a $50.00 gift card to Applebee’s or Olive Garden. 


